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We hope that your summer has been enjoyable so far.  We still 
have several more weeks of nice weather, with the best yet to 
come!  With that thought in mind, bring your appetites and help 
us celebrate the last Schooner cookout of the summer season! 
 

Our cookout will be held on Wednesday, September 12th in the 
Schooner courtyard.  As always, friends and family are invited.  
Just pick up a ticket for them at the front desk, $14.00 per 
guest.  See our September menu below...       
 

 Maine style Italian sandwiches, the real Italian 
 Deep fried chicken wings with dipping sauces 
 Grilled kielbasa sausage in cranberry pineapple sauce 
 Grilled zucchini with garlic and oil and Italian spices 
 Fresh native Maine corn on the cob  
 Mike’s home-style baked beans  
 Fresh baked rolls and butter 
 Macaroni salad with tuna and sweet green peas 
 Freshly made potato and egg salad 
 Potato chips with French onion dip 
 Fresh native cukes with cider vinegar, salt & pepper 
 Fresh fruit bowl with assorted melons and berries 
 Fresh baked apple crisp with whipped topping 
 Ice tea, lemonade, ice water & coffee   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome  
you to our community. 

 

 Theresa Canuel to Residential Care 

 Ruth Farnsworth to apartment 645 

 Irene White to apartment 314 

FALL HARVEST COOKOUT   
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Congratulations goes out to Donna Conant 
(below left), our August Employee of the Month. 
Donna is one of our hard working housekeep-
ers and was chosen for going above and be-
yond her duties in taking care of residents and 
assisting her fellow employees on busy days. 
When extra work comes 
her way, she "rolls up her 
sleeves" and gets the job 
done with a warm and 
friendly personality.   

Autumn, a favorite time of the year for many of 

us, is just around the corner.  Since apples and 

the arrival of the fall season are a good combi-

nation, we could not think of a better way to 

celebrate than with an elegant evening of 

Mark’s famous county fair style apple crisp. 

Topped with a few scoops of French vanilla ice 

cream, this dessert is a tasty way to get us off 

to a good start to September!  The event will 

be held on Thursday, September 13th at 6:00 

p.m. in the Tenants Harbor Room.    Tickets are 

available for this American Heart Association 

fundraiser at the reception desk for $5.00.  We 

hope to see you there!   A 60th wedding anni-

versary, also known as 
a diamond anniver-
sary, is a cause for cel-

ebration. Schooner 
residents Bob and Amy 

Rich had friends and 
family from near and far get together in mid 
August to be with them. Included among the 

many guests were 30 from their immediate 
family - their children, grand children and 
great grandchildren.  Even though their actual 

anniversary date was in the Spring, this was 

their first chance to have their entire family 

from as far away as Texas and Canada get to-
gether and officially honor them!   

SIMPLY DELICIOUS EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

LET THE MEETINGS BEGIN 

A TIME FOR CELEBRATION 

It’s pretty impressive when someone reaches 

their 100th birthday, and it’s certainly deserv-

ing of a very special party. Schooner resident 

Dot Donovan had the honor of such a celebra-

tion and was the center of attention at her offi-

cial 100th birthday party in early August.     

100 YEARS YOUNG 

Dot and Resident Services 
Director Mark Prevost, 

posing with her 
“Centenarian” plaque  

Welcome back...to our monthly Resident 

Council meetings that is. It’s hard to believe 
our meetings will be starting soon.  We en-
courage all Schooner residents to consider at-

tending.  Along with receiving important, help-
ful community information, it is also a great 

way to say hi to new neighbors and friends you 
haven’t seen for a while. The first meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 18th at 

3:30 in the Tenants Harbor Room. 

Schooner Residential Care residents were in-

vited to a day of fishing, refreshments and 
boat rides at No Name Pond, in mid August.  
The outing was hosted by Schooner Mariners 

Club members Roger & Marcie Beaulieu and 
their family, as part of a community service 

project by a group of Boy Scout members of 

Lewiston.  Everyone had a fabulous time.   
 

Thank you to 

our hosts for 
providing 
such a won-

derful and 
memorable 

day for all! 

A WONDERFUL DAY 


